
Dear Future Fifth Grader, 

 

Hello!  My name is Mrs. Moriarty and I will be your fifth-grade teacher 

this year and I am beyond excited to get to meet you. Before you know 

it, you will be an official fifth grader! This year will certainly be different 

from any other school year so far at Jamison, but I know you will be up 

for the challenges, flexible with the new style of learning, and have a 

positive attitude as a member of our class! I hope you are getting 

excited to start your fifth grade year!   

 

  

Are you ready for a great school year? In fifth-grade you will be learning 

about Native Americans and their important role in US history, how to write 

research papers, how to multiply and divide fractions, how energy works 

around us, and much, much more! You will also become more responsible 

and independent. I look forward to teaching you all about technology and 

how to become a computer genius! I hope this year will be all that you 

imagined. 

 

I am sure you want to know a little more about me. My family lives in 

Florida and was married there three years ago!  I have a five-year-old fur-

baby, Oliver and a new puppy, Charlie!  I grew up in Pennsylvania and 

live close to our school. I attended Penn State University, where I learned 

how to become a teacher. I love being an educator and look forward to 

sharing my love of knowledge with you. I enjoy using technology in my 

classroom and getting you involved in your learning. My favorite subject 

to teach is Math. My favorite subject when I was in fifth grade was Social 

Studies!  

 

 

Outside of school, I coach soccer. I coach two girl’s teams: The Warrington 

Fusion and the CB South Lady Titans! In my spare time, I enjoy reading, 

traveling, playing soccer, cooking, and exploring technology with my iPad.  I 

love animals, especially dogs. My favorite vacation spot is anywhere warm with 

a beach!  Anyway-that is enough about me. I look forward to learning about 

you throughout the school year. 

 

 

Have a fantastic rest of the summer!  

 

      Can’t wait to meet you,  

                 Mrs. Moriarty  
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